September 23, 2020

## Dear Applicant:

Thank you for your interest in applying for a winter 2020 funding cycle Prevention Mini-Grant. The following materials are attached to apply for funding:

- 1. Grant Instructions
- 2. Mini-Grant Review Standards
- 3. Prevention Mini-Grant Application
- 4. Prevention Drug Use Among Children and Adolescents

If you have not already contacted the Prevention Director (Sandy Morrissey, 402-441-4368, <a href="mailto:smorrissey@region5systems.net">smorrissey@region5systems.net</a>) to schedule technical assistance, please do so immediately. The last day to ask for technical assistance is September 30, 2020. Failure to request and receive technical assistance (a dialogue discussing the details of your application) will result in your organization being ineligible for an award.

Grant applications must be postmarked or e-mailed on or before October 8, 2020 and sent to:

Region V Systems
Attn: Prevention Director
1645 'N' Street
Lincoln, NE 68508
kleintz@region5systems.net

All forms can also be found on our website at <a href="www.region5systems.net">www.region5systems.net</a>.

Notification of grant awards will be sent following approval by the Regional Governing Board at the November 9, 2020, meeting. If you have any questions, please contact Sandy Morrissey at 402-441-4368 or smorrissey@region5systems.net.